
From: Steve Marshall  
Sent: 11 April 2022 09:59 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref 2022/1187/T felling of two trees 104 Albert Street 
Camden 
 
Dear Sirs, I live at 24 Delancey Street and look out onto the back gardens area 
within which these two trees are situated. I strongly object to the the felling of 
the two trees as described in the planning application above. 
 
 Their removal will have a negative effect on the visual appearance of the 
whole rear  gardens area which at present is generous in trees and of great 
benefit to the existing  wild life especially native birds. 
 
It is difficult to understand why these trees would need to be cut down. If it is 
an insurance request then this should be tested by a qualified 
arboraculturalist. In my experience insurance companies are often over 
cautious. These trees could be pollarded if the canopies are encouraging the 
spread of the root protection area. 
 
I strongly object to the above application and would hope that the council will 
turn it down. 
 
Sincerely, Stephen Marshall RIBA  RIAS 
 
 


